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4th September 2018 
 

Y4 Swimming Friday afternoons 

 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 

As you know we are trialling making a change to our school finish time on a Friday 
afternoon. (2:30pm for Key Stage 2 children from 4th September 2018). 
 
We have been unable to change the time that our Y4 children go swimming.  This means 
that Y4 children will need to finish school at 3:15pm on Friday afternoons when it is their turn 
to go swimming. 
 
Mr Carr’s class will finish at 3:15pm on Friday afternoons during the Autumn term 2018 and 
the first half of the Spring term 2019, this will start Friday 7th September 2018 and end 15th 
February 2019.  They will finish at 2:30pm for the second half of the Spring term 2019 and 
Summer term 2019.  
 
Mrs McAree’s class will finish at 3:15pm on Friday afternoons during the second half of the 
Spring term 2019 and the Summer term 2019, starting 25th February 2019.  They will finish 
at 2:30pm for the Autumn term 2018 and the first half of the Spring term 2019. 
 
You will have the option for your child to attend an after school club on Friday afternoons 
from 2:30pm until 3:15pm on the weeks when they are not swimming. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mr David McLeod 
Headteacher 
 

 
Mrs McAree’s Class only  
 
If you would like your child signed into a club on Friday afternoon’s and collect them at 
3.15pm please sign below. 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________________ 
 
My child will be collected by _________________________ 
 
My contact number is ______________________________ 
 
Signed __________________________ Name ___________________________ 
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